



	<p>With regard to how the Sports &amp; Social Club will contribute to the new pavilion, there was a discussion about the profits the Club makes from the Summer Fair and the Firework Night events. Steve Bright had suggested handing over the money we make from the Firework Night to the Parish Council. SS felt we need to keep hold of the money we now have to keep the club going until the new pavilion is ready. However, we will not charge for any fund raising events for the new pavilion which take place at the Clubhouse.</p> <p>Another suggestion was a charging a donation towards the new pavilion within the price of entry to the Summer Fayre and Firework Night, e.g. charging entry of £9 with £3 going to the Parish Council for the new pavilion fund. This would, of course, be voluntary. Alternatively we could give a third of the profits from the Firework Night to the Parish Council. SM will check the legalities of this with Ted Roberts. This would also exclude any bar revenue.</p>	<b>SM</b>
<b>5</b>	<p><b>Bar</b></p> <p>John Brooks has sent a report to say that bar prices are going up. He has asked which lager we want for the standard lager. He and SS will be meeting with the brewery rep on Friday, 11<sup>th</sup> March, and will bring this up. SS has also sent a letter to Greene King to let them know John has taken over from David Saunders but has heard nothing more so he is chasing this up.</p>	<b>JB/ SS</b>
<b>6</b>	<p><b>Bookings and Events</b></p> <p>Liz Kewell has sent SS a list of bookings. AS will try and find bar staff for the event on 3<sup>rd</sup> June. He has had an offer of help from a lady in the village. Buggs are bringing two things down for the children and we have live music.</p> <p>Cricket Club - RS reported that nothing is planned at the moment.</p> <p>Tennis Club - The AGM is on 29<sup>th</sup> March and they would like to have it at the Club. SM will check with Liz.</p>	<b>AS</b>    <b>SM</b>
<b>7</b>	<p><b>Parish Council</b></p> <p>SS reported that some football games have had to be called off because of water-logged pitches. The Parish Council have been asked several times to repair the ditches but this still has not been done. SM said that the Parish Council have asked Steve Kitchener to sort this out but he has not yet done so. SS has written a draft letter to the Parish Council but it was agreed not to send this as the moment but wait until after the Parish Council meeting on Thursday, 10<sup>th</sup> March, when the item is on the Agenda.</p>	
<b>8</b>	<p><b>Maintenance</b></p> <p>SS said he will be putting the defibrillator cabinet on the wall. He reported that the car park is looking bad but this could be left as it is as its going to be changed anyway. Agreed SS will get some bags of 20mm shingle from Brookers to improve things temporarily.</p>	<b>SS</b>
<b>9</b>	<p><b>Any Other Business</b></p> <p>SM reported there is a new concept design for the proposed pavilion. Basically the position has been changed slightly and it has been suggested to keep the car parking to the north end as well. SS had also changed a few things in the interior i.e. the toilets. The new architect has looked at the advice on how to lay out a sports building. It is possible that the present building will have to be knocked down before the new one is started.</p> <p>SS reported that he had heard from Phil Cook that his father had passed away. The Club will offer its condolences.</p>	
<b>10</b>	<p><b>Date of Next Meeting</b></p> <p>Monday, 11<sup>th</sup> April 2022</p>	

---

Chairman

**Addresses:**

Steve Smith	-	<a href="mailto:chairman@pirtonssc.c.uk">chairman@pirtonssc.c.uk</a>
John Brooks	-	<a href="mailto:johnbrooks@hotmail.co.uk">johnbrooks@hotmail.co.uk</a>
Lizzie Kewell	-	<a href="mailto:lizzie.viney@gmail.com">lizzie.viney@gmail.com</a>
Rosemary Manders	-	<a href="mailto:r.manders49@gmail.com">r.manders49@gmail.com</a>
Simon Maple	-	<a href="mailto:smaple16@gmail.com">smaple16@gmail.com</a>
Alan Scott	-	<a href="mailto:alan@the-familyscott.com">alan@the-familyscott.com</a>
Richard Scott	-	<a href="mailto:rpconfig68@gmail.com">rpconfig68@gmail.com</a>